
 
  

 

 
 

24 March 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Friends of St Luke’s ‘Silver Smarties Challenge’ 
 

The Friends of St Luke’s would like to welcome everyone back to school. Finally we are able 
to begin Covid-secure fundraising again. 
 
The ‘Silver Smarties Challenge’ is a fun way to get your children and family involved in much 
needed fundraising for our school and ‘Project Playground’. 
 
We will be giving every child a tube of Smarties, or an alternative if your child cannot eat 
Smarties, to enjoy over the Easter holidays. All we ask is for you to return the tubes, after the 
Easter holiday, full of 20p pieces (they fit perfectly into the tube) which they can earn for 
every task or helping hand exercise that they complete. We will quarantine the money for a 
minimum of 72 hours and then disinfect it before counting it to ensure we are Covid safe. The 
class that raises the most money for school will be awarded the ‘Silver Smarties Fundraising 
Award’. 
 
To accommodate dietary requirements and allergies we need your permission for your child 
to be involved. Please would you complete our online consent form by following this link 
Silver Smarties Challenge hosted by Friends of St Luke's (office.com), indicating which option you 
would like your child to have. Please complete the online form by12 noon on Friday (26 
March). If your child has a food intolerance or allergy we strongly advise that you check the 
ingredients list on your chosen option before you allow your child to consume the item. 
Please note, it may not be possible to accommodate requests for late returns and Smarties 
will be given as a default option. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
The Friends of St Luke’s Fundraising Team 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xK8IMvjIb0S53YjLkVZlom0e6A2xcDxItc105HuFcpRUMTlQUTFZMDdCS0lZUzdYNjQ2WVZXUjhPNy4u

